
       

Report of the Town Manager    
June 26th, 2023    

   
    

1. Financial Updates-     

a. FY23 Year End is ongoing. Final year-end transfers will be brought before the 

board at your July 10th meeting.  

b. We officially hit our revenue targets for FY23 as projected.  

2. Personnel Updates-     

a. Following an extensive review process that included a 3-week advertising 

period, Mr. Brian Croteau has been selected as the most qualified candidate for 

the newly created Director of DPW and Facilities role. He is the only candidate 

that had experience as a DPW head in Massachusetts, as well as the only 

candidate boasting a Massachusetts Certified Public Procurement Officer 

designation (MCPPO).  

3. Project Updates-     

a. Staging will be installed on the Old Murdock early next week, weather 

permitting. 

b. Paving work has started in Pleasant Street with some repairs and resetting of 

castings to occur over the coming weeks.  

c. Soil remediation at 4 Summer Drive is ongoing.  

4. Miscellaneous Updates –    

a. The Amphitheater hosted its first official Summer Movie Night. Roughly, 100 

attended. Top Gun Maverick will be shown starting at dusk this Thursday; 

tickets are $5, children 10 and under are free. 

b. Thank you to all involved who helped make the 2nd Annual Food Truck Festival 

last weekend such a great success! 

 


